
5 April 2022 

Wayne Scott 

 
Sent via email to fyi-request-19047-7b869af9@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Dear Wayne, 

 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION RECEIVED  
 

Thank you for your request for official information dated 4 April 2022. You have requested the 
following information from the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC): 

• Could I please have a copy of the agreement by which the privately owned hut located on 
Pigeon Island is there by virtue of as well as copies of any correspondence between the 
owner(s), their successors, agents, lawyers, and any other related party, and any member of 
QLDC staff, elected members, or agents of QLDC. 
 

• Could you also please advise what, if any, money has been paid to QLDC for this hut. 
Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC) is currently considering your request and will 
communicate a decision to you by 5 May 2022 unless otherwise advised. 

 

QLDC is committed to the principle of availability and is pleased to be assisting you with your 
request. 

Kind regards, 

  

 

Phil Jones   

Senior Official Information Advisor 
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